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I’m against this because this is away of life for people. Just because certain people 

might not agree with things doesn’t mean they can cancel something like trapping for 

people who have done it there whole life. This is a tradition that’s been passed down 

for so long. Trappers do more for the wildlife than any person protesting this.  


